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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘defiantly’.   

 

 Get involved—as we look  

 towards the exciting future  

 of The Suthers School, we  

 are keen to keep in touch  

 with what parents think.  

 If you would like to be 

 involved in a parent forum, 

 please email Mrs  

 Braithwaite. 

 

 LAST CHANCE to register  

 for the FREE E-SAFETY 

 WEBINAR for parents  run  

 by gooseberryplanet.com.  

 Click here 

 

 Looking forward to our  

 Spring Welcome Event and  

 a #royalwedding themed  

 bake sale for all new  

 students and their parents  

 on Saturday 19 May.  

 

 Students are getting set for 

the next Progress Board 

Exams taking place in  

 school from 11-15 June.   

 

 Well done to all students 

involved in filming for our 

friends in Malaga, Spain as 

part of their UK celebration 

event. And a special thank 

  you to Miss Barker!  

  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  

 

TOP MARKS ALL ROUND AS STUDENTS GO BACK 6,000 YEARS  

Our Chinese Club students had a 

great time getting to grips with the 

ancient art of Chinese Calligraphy 

this week, learning how to hold 

and name key parts of the brush, 

how to ‘melt’ ink and how to draw 

key shapes and lines.  

           TECHNOLOGY DAY  

18-07-18  

FUTURES DAY  27 JUNE 

More Filming and Future Planning  

This week has seen many of our students taking part in a film project in sup-

port of Padre Jacobo school in Malaga, Spain where they are holding a Cele-

brate UK Day. Special thanks to Miss Barker for helping to co-ordinate this—

and to Celia for creating the connection! Hopefully we will receive a video 

from the students at Padre Jacobo in the future too!  

In fact, as we eagerly await formal approval for the new build, this week has 

very much been about looking ahead, with events organised for our new Year 

7s (who will be joining us for the first time this Saturday for a welcome event) 

and confirmation of two exciting dates for the diary—a Futures Day at MV16 

college in Melton Mowbray and a #madeinnuast technology day at the 

Nottingham University Academy of Science and Technology where students 

will get to design, create and walk home with their very own product.   

Here’s hoping you all enjoy the sunshine this #royalwedding weekend!  

http://gooseberryplanet.com/parent-online-safety-workshp/

